From the SJH Review Committee

Please send us your email address for use re Sir John’s Homestead Area activities
(Sir John’s Homestead, Redstart Drive, Solitaire Court)

Our committee is communicating with residents in our area about the influx of “commercial student rental housing” and
its control by new bylaws and licensing. We are also in the early stages of forming a residents association. Our review
committee has been communicating to more than half of the houses in our area by using email which we prefer since
email is much more cost and time efficient and virtually all residents have email.

This message is addressed to those of you who have not sent us your email address. Please send an email message to
bobalden@eol.ca and provide your name(s) and street number so that we can communicate in future using email.
Please include your preferred email address, if it is different from the one you are using to send your message. If you
also include your telephone number, we can use it to contact you if your email address does not work.

Some of you may be concerned about receiving SPAM or other people finding out about your email address — please let
me address that concern. The addresses are stored in a mailing list that | maintain on a secure server. | am the only one
authorized to send messages to those on this mailing list. This means that no one else (especially spammers) can access
this mailing list and | am the only one authorized to add or remove addresses on this mailing list.

Your email address will be treated as confidential. We (our committee) will not give out any email addresses to ANYONE
for any purpose. We will only send messages related to our current activity (controlling student rental housing) and
residents’ association business (if and when it is formed).

For those of you who do not have email, there is a simple solution — ask one of your neighbors (who uses email) to print
our messages and give them to you and ask them to email me and tell me which home address they are helping.
(Neighbors help each other in a caring community such as ours.)

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation,

Bob Alden — for the SJH Review Committee

SJH Review Committee (alphabetical)

Bob Alden 3159 Sir John's Homestead bobalden@eol.ca

Michael Arts 3242 Sir John’s Homestead michael.arts@ec.gc.ca
Darlene Cancilla 3168 Sir John's Homestead cancilla@sympatico.ca

Mark Leonard 3223 Sir John's Homestead mark_leonard@sympatico.ca
Sharon McCarthy 3054 Sir John's Homestead s.mccarthy@rogers.com
Carol Nolan 1815 Solitaire Court cnolan@trebnet.com

Sharon Pancott 3106 Redstart Drive sharonmp@rogers.com

Alina Zogala 3236 Sir John's Homestead oazogala@sympatico.ca



